
Introduction to Oak Ridges
Hospice/Hike for Hospice



Monday April 24th

Brock Township Council
Meeting



About Oak Ridges Hospice
Oak Ridges Hospice first opened our doors in April 2021, celebrating two years open to our community in 2023
Currently, we are the only residential Hospice in Durham Region. Since opening, we have had over 250 residents and
their families through our doors. 

What do we do? 
Oak Ridges Hospice has a specialized care team, comprised of nurses, PSW's, our clinical lead, Director of Care, and
Medical Director to provide compassionate and the best end of life care for a resident. 
Oak Ridges Hospice allows family to be family again. Often times, family members assume the role of care giver and
are unaware of the supports available. 
Oak Ridges assists residents and their families to navigate the health care system, link community supports, provides
Spiritual & Care Giver supports, and provide so many more options to residents and their families.

Funding Oak Ridges Hospice
Oak Ridges Hospice is funded only 47% by the Ministry of Health, the other 53% comes from donations, grants, and
third party event fundraisers. We are so fortunate to receive support from events such as Amazing Race, Port Perry
and Hike for Hospice. 

"Oak Ridges has been “Heaven on Earth”, a place where compassion meets professionalism and superior quality of care. Our
family is eternally grateful for the love and compassion we received from every staff member and volunteer. Please accept
this one (of many future donations) for taking exceptional care of our beloved mom, grandmother and great-grandmother."

"Your kindness and loving support for our friend and her family during this extremely difficult time was so very helpful. All of
their friends knew they ware in a loving passionate environment, and it must have given them such comfort. We miss our

friend, but thank you." 



Saturday June 4th, 2023
Palmer Park, Port Perry



The Committee: 
Aly Miller

Ann Burkholder
Lindsay Healey

Tish Menzies



In 2022, we raised
over $100,000 and

had over 200
Participants!



Our Challenge to you: 



The Staff at Oak Ridges Hospice & the Hike for
Hospice Committee would like to challenge all
councillors and the mayor to register as a team,

register as an individual, and challenge other
township councils (Uxbridge and/or Scugog) to do

the same.


 

Are you up for the task? 



See you June 4th! 


